Committee on Academic Programs

Minutes – January 23, 2008
Present: John McCarty, Amanda Norvell, Bob Anderson, Carlos Alves, Juda Bennett, Cathy Liebars, Frank Cooper, James Boatwright, Barbara Strassman, Claire Lindberg, Lindsey Puliti, Colleen Perry
I. 
Welcome & Approval of Minutes

Amanda Norvell opened the meeting.  The minutes of the Nov. 28th meeting were reviewed and approved.
II. Requests for exception of the double counting rule between majors and minors
Two programs, International Business and Art History, have requested exceptions from double counting rule between majors and minors.  CAP discussed the requests of each of these programs.  CAP reaffirmed the current policy in each case and denied the requests for exception to the rule.
